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22 January 2019 

 

 

The National Selectors are, in the first instance, seeking expressions of interest from 

members who wish to attend the upcoming (July 18th - 27th) Bisley meeting. This is a 

special event to celebrate the 150th Imperial Meeting of NRAUK. 

 

If there are sufficient numbers of the required calibre who indicate interest, then a National 

Team may be selected to represent NRANZ. This proposal has not yet been put to Council 

for discussion or approval. 

 

Please reply directly to myself at this email. darryl@dcpower.co.nz 

 

 

Regards, 

Darryl Crow 

Selection Convenor 
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